
 
Dear Dr. Sherry, 
 
My name is Ryan Post, and I am the recipient of the stethoscope you 
provided. I am a non-traditional student with a different sort of 
background. As I write this letter I cant seem to express my gratitude 
in the way I desire without giving you a little background about 
myself. I come from a family of craftsmen but life circumstances 
limited my exposure to this. I guess to compensate I dove even deeper 
into areas where I could use my hands - landing on carpentry as 
my deepest hobby with all my skills mostly self-taught. I want you to 
know that I will carry this stethoscope with me and I will use it both 
learn medicine and help others and all the while you will be a part 
of that. 
 
Sincerely,  
Ryan Post 




